Warrington Borough Council

Dear Sirs

I object to the effects the Eastern Link road from M56 Junction 10 to the north of the
Manchester Ship Canal will have as it cuts through existing residential areas including
Weaste Lane.

I object to the effects on air quality which will be caused due to the building of the new
houses and roads in the South of Warrington, particularly the proposed Garden Suburb
area.

I object to the impact the building of new houses and roads will have on the environment.
A great deal of wildlife occupies the areas which are planned to be developed on including
hares, badgers, water voles, great crested newts and bats.

I object to the fact that existing Brownfield sites are not being fully utilised for the
development of houses and areas of employment. This would be extremely detrimental to
the huge areas of Green Belt land which it is said will have to be developed upon.

I object to the fact that Warrington Borough Council obviously has aspirations for the
Town Centre to become a City. There are many places in the PDO which make reference to
‘City Status’. | strongly believe that most of the residents of Warrington do not share this
aspiration. Instead it would make sense if the Town Centre and existing Brown Field sites
were regenerated.

Yours faithfully





